
TRUTH BAPTIST CHURCH

NOTICE ON SMM FOR TRANSITION TO A COVID-19 
RESILIENT NATION  

18 MARCH 2022 

 Following the Community and Youth (MCCY) instructions on SMM for 

Transition to Resilience for religious organisations on 12 March, our church 

activities will make the following adjustments with effect from 20 March:  

1. Lord’s Day Service   

1.1. No zoning is required; 

1.2. No safe distancing required;  

1.3. Everyone can come for in-person service every week;  

1.4. All worshippers aged above 12 must be fully vaccinated, mask on at 

all time and singing is still not allowed; 

1.5. Toddlers’ worship is located in #06-03, Children’s worship in #06-36; 

2. Lord’s Supper   

2.1. Will be conducted on the first Lord’s Day of each month; 

2.2. The bread and cup will be served by stewards;  

3. Wednesday Prayer Meeting  

3.1. All in-person attendees must be vaccinated; 

3.2. No safe distancing required;  

3.3. 20 of the prayer warriors may unmask and sing;  

4. Fellowship Meeting 

4.1. All in-person attendees aged above 12 must be fully vaccinated;  
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4.2. No cap on numbers of in-person attendee; 

4.3. Mask-on at all times; 

4.4. Children’s Fellowship will meet in person on the 4th Saturday; 

4.5. Toddlers’ Fellowship will meet in person on every 2nd Saturday; 

 “I rejoiced with those who said to me, ‘Let us go to the house of the LORD.’ 

Our feet are standing in your gates, Jerusalem.” Psalm 122:1-2 

 Dear brothers and sisters, we thank God that everyone and every 

household can now come back to the house of the Lord to worship Him in 

person every week! Let us rejoice and get up every Sunday morning to go to 

the the house of the LORD to offer our worship to our God with the 

redeemed throng. We continue to look forward to the day when we may sing 

aloud, have tea and lunch fellowship, and have our Sunday Bible Class!
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